
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Dr. Lak Chinta 
 

Date: October 2, 2024 

MEMO

 

Re:  Mr. Robert Seaby 
 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am deeply saddened to share the news of Mr. Seaby's passing on Wednesday, 
September 25th, 2024. His impact on our organization was profound, and I know many 
will feel this loss deeply. 
 
Please remember that support is available through the Employee Assistance Program 
(EAP) at 613-549-5561. You can also reach out to Shannon Pierce, Human Resources 
Manager, at spierce@ongwanada.com or Karrie Card, Occupational Health, at 
kcard@ongwanada.com. 
 
The family will be hosting visitations and a service at the end of the month. For 
complete details, I encourage you to read Mr. Seaby's obituary, which can be found 
here. 
 
Thank you for your understanding during this difficult time. 

 
Warm regards, 
Lak 
 
--- 
Dr. Lak Chinta 
CEO, Ongwanada 

https://www.jamesreidfuneralhome.com/obituaries/Robert-William-Seaby?obId=33236970

